
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 19, 2008 

 

 

Next week I’ll be in Nantes making the final preparations for the summer 

project.  We have 25 staff and students from the campus ministry in France 

coming together for 15 jam packed days.  20 American staff and students 

from Ohio will have just arrived to begin their six week project.   

 

The French and American projects are two separate projects, but we will be 

working together as well.  We will live in the same campground, share a 

meal together weekly, have a weekly large group meeting together, pray 

together, and do a couple of our outreaches together.  Please pray for unity 

and good communication. 

 

Our desired result of the French project is that the staff and students will 

have gained greater experience, skills, and vision for reaching the students in 

their own cities around France.  One of the great things about a summer 

project is that we do that while we are engaged in direct ministry with 

people.  Please pray God uses this summer project experience greatly. 

 

We will spend a few hours each day sharing Christ with people around the 

city.  We have some structured outreaches planned as well – inviting people 

to join us in preparing and distributing food to the homeless and partnering 

with a local church for a sports day outreach.   One exciting opportunity is 

that the Tour De France will come through in the middle of the project.  

Nantes is one of the stopping points, so the city will be filled with people.  

Please pray for open hearts and for boldness for us.   

 

During the 15 days we’ll meet in small groups to study Colossians, have a 

pastor come to teach us some of God’s attributes, pray together, and more. 

Please pray God speaks to us through His Word.   

 

It is a great way to finish my year in France.  Thank you for your faithful 

support and prayers.  It is such a privilege to serve the Lord in fulltime 

ministry.   

              Grateful for His power, 

Liz Kealy 

Campus Crusade for Christ 

On July 14
th
 returning to: 

17 Kirriemuir Road 

Stratham, NH 03885 

603-418-8606 


